

Aston Tower Community Primary School

Headteacher: Mr J Moore

Upper Sutton Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5BE Telephone: 0121 327 0339

Email: enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk Website: www.astontowerprimary.co.uk

17th April 2023

Dear parents and carers,

Welcome back to the new term. This is an important one as all children will take tests this term and so they must come to school every day to help them do well.

I understand that Eid al-Fitr is likely to be held on Friday 21st April. We wish all families celebrating Eid Mubarak. If Eid is on Friday, your child can have a day's leave for religious observance on Friday. However, if Eid is on Saturday, your child must come to school as normal this Friday. Children who do not celebrate Eid should come to school on Friday as usual for their lessons. All children should be back in school on Monday 24th April.

Dates children should come to school for this term are on our website. Please remember that Monday 1st May and Monday 8th May will be Bank Holidays and so school will be closed on those days.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Moore Headteacher

Follow us on twitter 2 @Astontowerpri











